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Commodore's Report 


Dear Members

As usual I have not got a lot to say. We are having a great year due to everyone pulling together and the functions we have had have been well attended. As usual I have to commend Mandy, Gill and all their team for putting on great food as I am sure you will all agree.

On Sunday 7th May we had the Commodores meet and greet, A lot of officer and committee members from other yacht clubs attended from as far as Sonning up river to  Richmond down river.

I received a lot of messages from these visitors  remarking on what a great club we have and how welcome they were made by our attending members not to mention the great food we prepared for them. Some of the clubs attending had never been to our club before and were very impressed.

Invitations for this event were sent out by our Secretary Rob Fry and this was done in a very professional manner far better than I could have done. Well done Rob.

My thanks go out to all attending members who worked so hard to make this a meet and greet to remember. There were over 60 visitors and not one of them went home hungry. Well that’s all from me folks. Happy Sailing.

Roy Nash
Commodore
May 2017
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Dates for your diary ... 

June
Saturday 10th                        Village Fair and Raft Race
Saturday 17th                        Mid Summer Ball
Saturday 24th                        Flukey at LRYC

July
Summer cruising

Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.
With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these 

events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?
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We need volunteers to man the bar on Sunday lunchtimes!

Phil, our Secretary, has opened the club and has done bar duty for the last 7 weeks  on a Sunday, so he needs a well earned break. If you are able to help then please see the booking form on the notice board in front of the bar and put your name down,

Also we need volunteers for bar duty on Friday nights. Last Friday our Secretary, Rob Fry, opened up and ran the bar and the Commodore did bar duty the Friday before. Rob has kindly agreed to do the bar duty next Friday, which will be 2 weeks on the trot, and the Commodore has volunteered to do the following week. So far nobody has volunteered to help out after this!

There are plenty of members that are capable of doing bar duty, so please put your names down. If you would like to have a go but feel you are not capable then please let  Roy Nash know, as there are plenty of people who will be happy to give you training.

Please remember this is your club and we need you to help. 
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Weybridge Mariners Club
Commodores Meet and Greet, Sunday 7th May 

Oh what a lovely day !
 
Once again we played host to Commodore's & Vice Commodore's with their other halves, from clubs as far afield as Upper Thames Motor Yacht Club at Sonning (George Clooney's next door neighbours) and as near as our next door neighbours The Shepperton Slalom & Canoe Club, eleven clubs and associations were represented including the ATYC
 
A sumptuous buffet was provided, mostly bought in ready-made, with some delicious additions provided by our own members, the proof of the pudding 
was in the eating, there was almost nothing left over !
 
We were also blessed with excellent weather for the day, and the only disappointment was that our own club members were too few in number. This is an excellent annual event, and we do need our own members support to be able to mix and mingle with our guests from far and wide. This event is always held on the second Sunday in May every year, so please put it into your 2018 planner now so that you don't miss out next year!
 
Rob & Elaine Fry
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Summer Ball,  Saturday 17th June 


It's still not too late to attend the Summer Ball on Saturday 17th June!  At the time of going to print with this newsletter, only 18 members have booked tickets. As usual it will be a great night, so please let the Commodore know if you are attending as he needs to know for catering requirements. 

The fun kicks off at 7.00pm for 7.30pm, and there will be live entertainment from Vinny and the Castaways (a three piece band), so dress to impress and be ready to party!

The meal will consist of:
Melon and Ham
Chicken Breast in a Mustard and Honey Sauce 
(vegetarian option:  Salmon Steak)
with new potatoes and fresh vegetables
Cheesecake with Berries and Cream
Cheese and Biscuits

Tickets are £18. 00 each

If you are interested in attending then please contact the Commodore, 

Roy.

Please be aware that the closing date to purchase tickets is Thursday 15th June, any no shows or cancellations after 15th June will have to pay full ticket price.
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Club Weekend in Bournemouth
17th, 18th and 19th November

Roy Nash now has all the information regarding costs for the Club Weekend away in Bournemouth, which are as follows:

Venue:  Cumberland Hotel, Bournemouth (4 star)
Hotel website:  http://cumberlandhotel.oceana-collection.com/

Friday 17th November
Arrive and check in at the hotel.  Dinner in the restaurant

Saturday 18th November
Buffet breakfast in the restaurant, then a free day to shop etc.
A Gala dinner will take place in the Oceana suite in the evening, with entertainment. Dress code is Black Tie

Sunday 19th November
Buffett breakfast in the restaurant and check out of the hotel

There are currently 43 people confirmed to attend, and we need a further 7 people to book.  Please try and come to this weekend, which will be a great way to end the season!

If you are interested in attending then please contact the Commodore, Roy Nash.
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New into the Club Chandlery

Elasticated bead scarf rings in the club colours, cost £2.00 each. 

Please contact Ann Fowler if you want one. 
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Tarik Saleh, one of the club's newer members, is very ill in hospital. Tarek was introduced to the club by Chris Knight, but hasn't been able to attend many functions as yet.

Get well soon Tarik, and we look forward to seeing you at the club soon! 
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It is our sad duty to advise you that our highly regarded and dearly loved Honorary Life Member, Joyce Lundberg, passed away peacefully on Wednesday 31st May 2017 at 5 o/clock in the afternoon, in Woking Hospice, surrounded by her family.
 
We will advise further details regarding Joyce's funeral arrangements as and when appropriate
 
Our thoughts are with Joyce's family at this very sad time.
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ATYC Newsletter, May 2017
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/c74d5d0274077f9767e590674/files/7342f681-1b4d-467b-955f-c5a2558c084a/ATYC_NEWSLETTERMay17.pdf

Please find attached a copy of the latest ATYC Newsletter, dated
May 2017 
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Membership Reminder
 
For many of you, your membership was due for renewal on 1st April 2017.
 
If you have not yet settled your membership fees for this year, members wishing to pay by standing order may still do so, but must make the first two monthly payments by cheque or BACS to the the club, and have the remaining eight payments paid by Standing order

Please send your payments to Theresa Doig, Membership Secretary as soon as possible, to enable Theresa to finalise her accounts.  Alternatively, leave payment at the club for the attention of Theresa.

Thank you. 

Joke Corner  ... 
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